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Message from Ms Jarrett

Dear parents and carers

Another week has gone by, and as staff and children move through their smooth routines again, the days of
lock down are feeling more and more like a distant memory. The classes continue to be filled with happy voices
and the children seem to be enjoying being back in school.

We have been incredibly proud of all the children who have taken on new systems and procedures without any
issues and have remained positive and engaged in their school day. Our main focus is currently wellbeing, and
building the children’s confidence to enable them to return to their learning. The staff have planned very care-
fully to support and guide the children with this and | am extremely grateful to them for their ongoing hard
work and dedication.

| would like to thank you for your support too—drop off and pick up times are going well on the whole and
nearly everybody is remembering not to enter the school grounds without prior permission. Please do try to
stick to your allotted collection and pick up times, punctuality is very important to maintain bubbles and the
smooth running of the procedures.

You may have noticed we have new accident forms, these are only being sent home for accidents requiring
first aid intervention. This is to help us comply with new GDPR rules. You will still receive one in your child’s bag
in the same way as before and if the injury is more serious or is a head bump you will still be contacted by a
member of staff to inform you.

| hope everyone gets to enjoy a lovely weekend of drier weather...perhaps even some sunshine?!
With very best wishes

Caroline Jarrett.

IMPORTANT REMINDER

Infection control

Please can we remind ALL
parents and visitors to the school
that you must not enter the school premises.

If you need assistance or need to pass on a
message, please use the bell at the gate and
wait for Mrs Allan or a member of staff to
meet you outside. Alternatively your class
teachers are using Class Dojo etc. to stay in
contact and an email can always be passed on
via veryan.secretary@celticcross.education

Thank you for your understanding and working
with us to help protect our staff and children.
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= As you know, Miss Blayney often uses Class Dojo to share photos of your children’s work and in-
dividual photographs within messages. There are times that there is a whole class photograph or
small group work that Miss Blayney would LOVE to share with
% you within ‘Stories’ on Class Dojo. These pictures would only be
9 |

seen by other class members and their families on Class Dojo
and are not on the wider internet.

If you would NOT like your child to be included in whole class or
group shots for this purpose please contact the school office or
inform Miss Blayney by Monday 12th October.

Mrs Allan is so excited about Christmas already that she was a whole month ahead of herself this week! So
sorry if the text messages panicked anyone on Monday!

This is just a gentle reminder that the deadline to return the orders and make payments (on Parentpay) for your
child’s designs is Friday 23rd October so we can send all your forms to Rudolph Cards for the 5sth November.

There are lots of lovely gift ideas and cards to buy for friends and family for Christmas and you’ll be helping to
raise funds for your school too! If you have misplaced or would like more order forms for younger siblings to
create a design please ask Mrs Allan for another sheet. veryan.secretary@celticcross.education

To reduce food waste in the run up to half term, the egg options have been removed from the menu
@ choices from Monday 12th October and have been replaced with tuna. Please visit your Parentpay
N,

. account to amend any previous egg orders.
ParentPay

Due to the lateness of deliveries, the advertised baguettes for Monday will now be
sandwiches.

caterlink

Sorry for any inconvenience or disappointment caused by these changes.




This is a copy of the survey sent out via email on Monday this week. Please return any
completed forms to veryan.secretary@celticcross.education, post in the silver post box at the
school entrance or return via your child’s class teacher.
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Local Family Parinership Community Consultation

Veryan

The Camick Local Ramily Parinership group has been creaied fo oddress highlighted
pricrifies relating fo children, young people and their fomiles in the Carick area [Troro,
Peranporth, the Rossland, Falrmeuth, Pennym and surounding areas).

One of these prorties & suppording families iniscloted communifies and Vernyan has b=en
selectad.

To find ot rmore about Veryan and the views of the kocal families that live in Yeryan and
fhe surrounding orea, we are asking the following guesficns:

*  How does your community curently support children, young people and formiles in
Weryans

* What else would you like to see in your community for children, young peopée and
[omrisas

& How might your comnmunity make this rappen® Could youw oF Someaone you ko
contricute to supporfing your commmunity 2

We would really appreciate your thouwghis on the abowve questicns.
Please subrit your responses fo the above guestions to the Yernson School Secrefany who
will e collecfing the responses.

I you would be interested in rmeeting with members of the Local Family Partnership to

dizcuss any ideas or thoughis further — contact the Verpan School Secretary for more
details.



Local Family Partnership Community Corsultation in VYeryan

How does your community cumently support chidren, young pecple and families in

Veryan<

What else would you like to zee in your community for children, young people and
familiess

How mighit your community make this hoppen® Could you or someons you now

conmbute to supporting your communitys

Are you interested in falking to members of the Local Family Partnership regarding
your above thoughts and ideas?

b= Mo

if yes, how would vou ke to talk fo members of the Local Famidy Portnierships

By ermdail

By phone

Al a parent coreultation event

[ [ = TR Cortoct defols. e

Your contact detals abowve will be used to confoct you regarding the obowve Community Consuliotion.
The cortact details will not be shared cutside of the Local Fomily Parneship without youwr consent. For
further mformation obowt the obove Commurnity Consulhofion contoct Lows= Hamiltbon [Locality
Monaoger and Local Fomily Parineship Leod) on louire_hamitori@'comeall. gonuke .




Funky Frigay Club

Bhank you Bo everygone Bhat joived in cur Lirst Frigay
Club laast useck! Pledse. plecdse rewewmber Bo pdy subs on
Parenbpay Go help us pey Sor dll Bhe cralfts and fundrdise.

Bhis useek’s clyb usill be badge making, in addition Go re-
freshments cmd Bhe start of cur Friyday lobto drauws. Next
week we’ll be wmaking puppets!

(Feel free to put a lump sum on Parentpay for Friyay Club if this is easier, it will be deducted
each week from the account so you can keep an eye on your balance.)

Autumn term dates
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e B B - o 4’ , Tuesday 3rd November—Tempest individual photographs.

To be confirmed (no sibling photos permitted)
.. Each week, in our Friday collective wor-

ship we will celebrate the achievements
" of each class by hearing about something
" the class have done together well as a

. group.

17th November—Nasal flu vaccines. Consent forms and
information to follow

18th December—Last day of term

Monday 4th January—New term begins

This week our class celebration awards go E

o AGHENIANCE
" Kiberick for—recognising and being sensi- @
" tive to each others weaknesses, but '

equally celebrating strengths. Expected average attendance for a child is 96.1%

: Our whole school attendance last week was 97.48%
Pendower —This week you have engaged
. and focused on creating books about Ma- -
ya and helped each other with computing
.. aspects.

Well done Pendower—you were the
attendance champions!

- Carne class
Attendance I_Cldde %

" Carne for— super duper colour mixing 97.72
) How close are you to reaching the top? °

?f{ work! We mixed colours together to dis-
‘fff’ cover what new colours we could make
~ and made fabulous pictures!

Equates to:

Pendower class

Nearly There 97'94%
Well done everybody!

Kiberick class

96.79%



Kiberick

We have been pursuing lots of opportunities for real life maths; When we
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were reading in the gardens with Mr and

. Mrs Webb we noticed how many cars T
' went past, so we have followed this up

with a traffic survey this week. First of all
we had to decide what data to collect
and how. We were very good at predict-
ing what colour and make of vehicles we were

likely to see!
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This week in Pendower we tasted a variety of Mayan foods, including sweet potato,
mango, honey, dark chocolate and avocado. We took our tasting very seriously and used all our senses to
explore the foods and recorded our thoughts.

“I liked making the salsa and tasting all the food....I liked the dark chocolate best!”

Carne

Miss Goodall is going to pop photos and information about Carne class’ week on the class pages on the website.

Visit

https://www.veryanschool.co.uk/web/class_pages/



